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Dear Year 10 Student, 
 
I want to start this letter off by saying well done – every single one of you! You have all 
been so resilient and adaptable with regards to changes that have been thrust upon you. 
I certainly did not expect to be writing another letter like this to you all. 
 
The Year 10 team have really enjoyed speaking to you and your parents either over the 
phone or via Teams over the past term. I want to take this opportunity to thank all of your 
families for their kind words and support for us when we have called, it has been really 
appreciated. 
 
As half term looms it might be a good time to remind you that there is always someone 
available to talk to you at www.kooth.com should you need someone to help you at a 
difficult time.  I want to reassure you whatever experiences and challenges Lockdown has 
brought, we at The Stonehenge School are determined that your education will not suffer, 
so please don’t worry about that.  
 
Your GCSE years have begun but not like any other and I am so sorry that we do not have 
all of the answers for you at this time.  
 
I appreciate that individual circumstances differ and that it has been easier for some of 
you to work at home than it has been for others. At the time of writing this, we do not yet 
know the government plans for the next half term. We are hoping that the announcement 
of the roadmap on the w/c 22nd February will provide us with a clearer picture of what 
your educational experience will look like moving forward.  
  
PARENTS/CARERS: Please do email/call me or your child’s tutor if you feel we can help 
in any way. 
 
Enjoy your half term and hopefully see you very soon. 
 
Yours 
 
Miss Pavey 
Year 10 Progress Leader 
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